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Comments: As a member of United Women of Faith, | am opposed to the draft text for the Northwest Forest Plan.
Although it does correct a few problems with the existing plan, such as honoring tribal sovereignty, most of the
changes will only serve to destroy mature forests, harm wildlife, and further damaging climate change.

This plan needs to be revised to ensure that the Forest Service continues to be stewards of the land, rather than
providing logging companies with an irreplaceable resource when they have plenty of other less damaging
options.



